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From: Sally

Sent: 08 September 2021 22:19
To: Planning Policy

Subject: Net Zero Carbon DPD
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi

2

I welcome the DPD in their plans for all new developments to be net carbon zero in operation.
I feel that some of the wording needs to ensure that this is less a suggestion and more an expectation.

I also noted there is little mention of biodiversity in new developments and I'm wondering if this can be
included as a consideration eg hedgehog highways.

Many thanks,

Sally Duns



